
 
 
 
August 19th, 2010 
 
 
News for immediate release: 
 
The numbers are in!  According to the KYSA registration report Louisville Soccer 
increased membership from 350 youth players to 449 youth players from 2009 to 
2010.  That is a very healthy 28% increase in youth membership.  So far this 
year we are up another 50% in our under 9 through under 14 ages.  Great job 
Coaches and Staff. 
  
By comparison Javanon and Oldham County held steady with very minor 
decreases in membership of under 2%, while Mockingbird is down 24% and 
United is down 38% in membership.  
  
Keep up the great work, 
 
Mike Hayes 
Louisville Soccer President 
 
 
 


